Oi1L CONSERVATION CoMMISSsIaON
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

July 15, 1966

Chama Drilling Company
2404 East 23rd Street
Farmington, New Mexlico 8740}

Attn: Mr. Paul Harr

Dear Mr. Marr:

Please use the enclosed forms C-103 to report the present
status of the drilting operations of the Chama Drilling Company
#1 inlan well located 1250 from South Tine and 700 from the
an line of Section 3, TI¥, R2E, Martin and Border Survey,

Rio Arriba County Mew Mexico.

Also submit a statement of Intention, complete with expected
dates for any future activity on this well,

The enclosed photograph was made at 2: 00 P.M. July 14, 1966,
The well has not been properly plugged and abandoned, but
the drilling rig has been removed.

An early reply will be appreciasted.

Yours very truly

A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
ARK: ks
Encls.

ce: 0CC, Santa Fe, N_M,



